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27th October 2022 

 

To all residents of Wolston 

 

Wolston Parish Council have been presented with evidence that cannot in its present format, either 

prove or disprove the suggestion of a fake Facebook account being operated by a Parish Council 

employee.  

We acknowledge that better and more thorough actions to rectify this issue should have been taken 

in the very first instance.  

We apologise for the distress this has caused to any complainants and we encourage any resident to 

feel confident that any complaints in future will be dealt with appropriately and robustly.  

We now have several new Councillors, a new HR Working Group and a new Clerk. 

This matter will be included in the December agenda, by which time we hope that feedback from the 

monitoring officer at Rugby Borough Council and the Information Commissioner Office will have 

been received. 

Once the matter is discussed we can hope to reach an agreement and a motion is proposed that will 

be voted on which will provide greater reassurance to the Parish. 

We hope this will provide some assurance that this issue is never repeated, and we can set a new 

precedence of trust and integrity between the Parishioners and its Parish Council. 

Sincerely, 

 

Councillor Wright 
Head of HR Working Group 
Wolston Parish Council 
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